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CONCEPTUAL REVIEW:  Rolling Hills Subdivision - Emerson Lane

George Hamman of Civilogic on behalf of Mr. Tim Faisst is requesting MAPC review on Rolling Acres
Subdivision which is off of Emerson Lane to establish what will be required in regard to the street
improvements to further subdivide three of the existing lots into a total of seven lots to construct single
family homes on all lots. The zoning is in an R-1 Single Family Residential District.
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